2024-03-05 CC AGENDA
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION - MISC. - LIGHTS ON EL SEGUNDO BLVD.

Fw: Lights on EI Segundo Bivd

Weaver, Tracy (City Clerk) <tweaver@elsegundo.org>
Wed 2/21/2024 10:33 AM
To:Harada, Patricia <pharada@®elsegundo.org>;Sandoval, Lili <Isandoval@elsegundo.org>

Council received email below.

Tracy Weaver | City Clerk
City of El Segundo
350 Main Street - El Segundo, CA 90245

310-524-2305 | tweaver@elsegundo.org | elsegundo.org

ELSEGUNDO

Where big ideas take offl

From: Timothy Paustian <timothypaustian@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 2:53 AM
To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>

Subject: Lights on El Segundo Blvd

Elected Officials,

I'm writing to voice my concern over the light sequencing on El Segundo Blvd. Since the new Raising
Canes has been constructed the new light with no name, Continental Blvd, Illinois St, and Douglas St
haven't been working correctly, now with the construction it's twice as bad. The engineering needs to be
changed or corrected on them so they're more efficient. They stop 50 cars to let 2 go through which has
cost me countless hours and definitely isn't environmentally friendly with all the extra idling cars. Can

you please talk to the city Engineering Department to get this corrected.

Thank you,
Tim Paustian



